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DRAFT Trustee’s Meeting Minutes

Working Session

Friday, January 27, 2023

Weeks Public Library Conference Room

Present: Chair Chris Peters; Trustees Eileen Bischoff, Libby Ellwood, Jane Man; Alternate Trustees Kari Bivona, David Phreaner; Library Director Candace Cousins. Trustee Marcia McLaughlin was not present.

The meeting was called to order at 1:02 p.m.

1. Pending Issue Follow-up -
a. Chris advised that the town has agreed to help the library with HR issues.

b. Two parent volunteers for the teen room have agreed to have background checks.

c. The recording of sick and vacation pay was discussed briefly. Candace keeps track of these hours for the rest of the staff and will give her own information directly to Jane.

d. Staff training day will be rescheduled to the end of February.

e. The Director Review was discussed. Candace will complete her part for the February 14, 2023 meeting. Chris, Libby, and Jane agreed to form a review committee. They will meet by the end of February to have the review ready for discussion at the March 14, 2023 meeting,

2. Teen Advisory Board –

Candace presented a recap of the first Teen Advisory Board meeting.

3. Unattended Child Policy-

a. The current Unattended Child Policy needs updating. Candace provided copies of policies from several libraries for the Trustees to review. It was decided to rename the policy the Child Safety Policy. Several aspects of the policy were discussed, including, but not limited to:

· Age or grade level for restrictions.

· Parameters for length of time children are left unattended.

· How will we respond to infractions.

· Warnings and consequences.

· Police/Resource Officer involvement if unattended children remain when library is closing.
b. Candace will reach out to the Greenland Police Department regarding police/resource officer coverage availability.
c. Candace will prepare a draft of a new Child Safety Policy and email the draft policy to the Trustees by February 3rd  for discussion at the February 14, 2023 meeting.

The January 27, 2023 working session was adjourned at 2:10 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Eileen M. Bischoff, Secretary
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